
 
 

Memorandum 
December 7, 2016 

 

 
To:  TR-160273 - File 

 

From:  Betty Young, Transportation Planning Specialist, Rail Safety  

 

Subject: TR-160273 – BNSF Railway Co. 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 

Walnut Street – USDOT 090168N 

  

On April 18, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

awarded a GCPF grant totaling $14,502 to the BNSF Railway Co. (BNSF) for a project 

involving modification of active warning devices at the Walnut Street crossing in the city of 

Bingen, identified as USDOT 090168N. The estimated total project cost was $26,259. The actual 

cost of the project was $21,136.30. The actual cost of materials and engineering was $8,644.27, 

which was less than the grant award amount. 

 

On December 6, 2016, BNSF submitted a request for reimbursement. Rail Safety staff had 

inspected the crossing on November 30, 2016, and confirmed that the project was completed 

according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  

 

Please close this docket. 

 

 

 


